
 

VPASA announces vaping industry waste partnership with
eWASA

A vaping industry milestone towards achieving a greener and more sustainable future.

The Vapour Products Association of South Africa (VPASA) is pleased to announce a strategic partnership with the
Extended Producer Responsibility Waste Association of South Africa (eWASA). The aim of the partnership is to collect,
recycle and dispose of waste from vaping products in an environmentally friendly and responsible manner.

The widespread adoption and popularity of vaping as a harm-reduced alternative to smoking is a major achievement for
public health. One less cigarette smoked deserves to be celebrated. At the same, the industry recognises its responsibility
to act proactively to minimise its impact on the environment. VPASA has enthusiastically supported the government’s
Extended Producer Responsibility (EPR) environmental policy and is proactively taking meaningful steps to support
members to be environmentally responsible.

“Our commitment is to promote responsible vaping by encouraging individuals and companies including manufacturers to
recycle their vaping waste. Through this partnership the association also wants to stress the importance of proper disposal
of vaping products” says Asanda Gcoyi, CEO of VPASA.

“This vaping industry waste partnership is a practical and proactive approach to managing the waste generated by vaping
products. It is commendable that the vaping industry is tackling this issue and promoting sustainable practices,” says
Dumisani Siziba, operations executive, eWASA.

For more information on the partnership, interested parties can contact Khathutshelo Ndou by email at 
az.gro.asapv@uhtahk .
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